
Work Zone Awareness Week: 

April 15-19



Help Us Keep Our People Safe

Our employees work hard to ensure safe, reliable, and 
affordable electricity for our members.  Those who work 
outdoors often are working in safety sensitive situations 
and environments and vehicles traveling at high speeds 
through work zones pose an even greater danger.

When you encounter a work zone, slow down, follow 
signs, and be alert. If you are able, move over one entire 
lane to give people working on the side of the road the 
space they need to do their job safely.

We appreciate your help in keeping our lineworkers and 
other field personnel safe!

(800) 214-2694 
 www.peoplesenergy.coop
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